
Pacific  Airshow  returns  to
Huntington  Beach  this  week
and weekend
This is a message from the City of Huntington Beach.

The Pacific Airshow returns to Huntington Beach Friday, Sept.
29 through Sunday Oct. 1.

Beginning Monday, Sept. 25, you can expect to hear these team
as they do flyovers.

Beginning Friday Sept. 29, the full air show will take place
from 9 a.m. to 5  p.m., each day. Residents can expect Loud
jet noise.

Please make sure to make accommodations for anyone who may be
disturbed, such as children and pets. We ask that you do not
call 911, unless you have a life-threatening emergency.

We also want to remind everyone that drones are not permitted
in the airshow area.

For questions about the Airshow, please call (714) 536-5985.

For  more  information  please  visit  this  website
https://pacificairshowusa.com/.  

*Photo courtesy of Pacific Airshow website. 
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